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Gentlemen:

Subject: Meeting at Elfreth Alley Apothecary

This letter is a confirmation'of the meeting which is to be held at your
facility between members of my staff, members of the NRC's License Management
Branch, and yourself and Mr. R. L. Sanchez, President, Nuclear Pharmacy,
Inc., on July 10, 1979.

The purpose of this meeting is to review the results of our inspection
conducted on June 18, 1979, and discuss the actions you have taken to
assure that your employees understand and follow the safety procedures
which you submitted in your application for a license.

You should be prepared to specifiy the actions you have taken or plan to
take to bring your licensed program into compliance with NRC regulations
and the conditions of your license, and to improve your system of management
controls.

Should you have any questions concerning the meeting arrangements, please
contact ifr. R. McClintock of my staff.

Sincerely,

( rg i/
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Bo ce H. Grier
Director

CONTACT: R. McClintock
215-337-5206
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